
    
 

        
       

         
	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	
	 	

 
 

   
                           

                       
              

                 
  

   
 
 

      
    

     

 
        
 

  
     

 
 

         
             

             
          

 

Gridley Gazette, Gridley Newsletter 
January 2024 

Remember to visit our Gridley Middle School Facebook page 
and Webpage for current activities and school updates. 
No school on Monday January 15th—Martin Luther King Day 
Guess Who? Yearbook page
Dear Gridley Middle School Parents and Guardians,
Do you want to surprise your 8th grade student when they receive their yearbook? Our yearbook staff is offering you the
opportunity to submit a baby photograph of your choice to be used on a "Guess Who" page. If interested, please send $10 
(Cash or card) to the office and a photograph (can be digital - to julie.ryan@tusd1.org) or a physical copy (which can be 
scanned and returned to you). The deadline to submit is February 29th, 2024. 
Thank you for your support!
Yearbook team 

Missing! Please help! 
We are missing 91 laptops that were not turned in during the last 3 years. 99 percent of the laptops issued this year have an 
ECF sticker on the top(I have 5 students who have older laptops that don't have the sticker). Laptops that are overdue for 
being turned in probably don't work as the IT department deactivates them. 
I will take laptops/hotspots/library books from other schools also and get them back to where they belong. 
Anita Sueme 
Gridley Assistant Librarian 

Health Insurance Resources- Presented by The University of Arizona Center for 
Rural Health (for adults) 
The University of Arizona Center for Rural Health has Certified Navigators to answer questions and help 
you enroll in health insurance. They are available for group presentations and to assist when you 
experience a qualifying life event or Special Enrollment Period (SEP). Assistance is FREE of charge and 
available in English /Spanish! If you qualify for an SEP, you may have 60 days before or 60 days after the 
event to enroll in a Marketplace plan. Medicaid/CHIP is open at any time. 
This event is available on January 10, February 7, March 6, April 3, and May 1. Please call 520-225-2172 
to sign up. 

Menlo FRC | Wednesdays | 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. | Start: 1/10/24 | End: 5/1/24 

Talk It Out Together- Presented by Talk It Out Counseling Services 
Talk It Out Together is a safe place for parents, guardians, or caregivers to gather and discuss their everyday 
struggles. The group will be led by a counselor from the Talk-It-Out program. This is an ongoing support group 
that meets twice a month. For more information, please call 584-7455. Walk-ins are welcome! 
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